4.11 (al)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Motion for the Main Street two-way Conversion Study

From: Deborah Diliberto

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 11:14 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Motion for the Main Street two-way Conversion Study

The Main Street two-way Conversion Study is desperately needed. Our city's main thoroughfares need to be safe for all
people and modes of transportation. Thank you for considering and taking responsible action.

Sincerely,
Deborah Diliberto
Durand Neighbourhood resident



